
Home > Program Review > Minutes

PROGRAM REVIEW AND AWARDS COMMITTEE MINUTES

Minutes of March 12, 2010 meeting 

Welcome and call to order:  Dr. Paul Dombrowski called the meeting to order and a quorum was established.   
All members were commended for taking time from their Spring Break to attend the meeting.

Minutes from the February 12th and March 5th meetings were approved.

There was some discussion with acknowledging excused and unexcused absences on the minutes.

The committee continued its review of the nominations for reappointment of the graduate faculty.  All 
department nominations receive a review by at least three committee members and only those 
reappointments where there is a divergent opinion are brought before the whole committee. 

The graduate faculty in the following departments were reviewed for reappointment and the graduate 
faculty recommendations were forwarded to Dr. Bishop:

Finance

Eight graduate faculty members were recommended for Full Graduate Faculty status; eight were 
recommended for Associate Graduate Faculty status; and two were recommended for Graduate Faculty 
Scholar status. 

Chemistry

Twenty­three graduate faculty members from the Chemistry department were recommended for Full 
Graduate Faculty Status; three were recommended for Associate Graduate Faculty status; and seven were 
recommended for Graduate Faculty Scholar status.  

Marketing

Four graduate faculty members from the Marketing department were recommended for Full Graduate Faculty 
Status; six were recommended for Associate Graduate Faculty status; and one was recommended for 
Graduate Faculty Scholar status.  

Management

Eight graduate faculty members from the Marketing department were recommended for Full Graduate 
Faculty Status; two were recommended for Associate Graduate Faculty status; and four were recommended 
for Graduate Faculty Scholar status.  

The following committee members volunteered to review the graduate faculty reappointment nominations 
for the Physics and Accounting departments at the March 26th meeting.

March 26th Meeting – (Please have all decisions to Dr. Poole by Monday, March 22nd.)

Physics – LiKam Wa, Sivo, Dombrowski

Accounting – Gause, Parsa, Elshennawy

The meeting adjourned at 1:10 pm.
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Members Present
Patricia Bishop, Michael Caputo, Paul Dombrowski, Ahmad Elshennawy, 
Rich Gause, Patrick LiKamWa, Anne Norris, H.G. Parsa, Max Poole, 
David Ratusnik, Stephen Sivo, Harry Weger

Recorder Tara Johnson
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